
U.S. Department of Justice 

Civil Rights Division 

Office of Redress Administration 

Verification Unit P.O.Box66740 
Washington, D.C. 20035-6740 

Dear Recipient: 

The Office of Redress Administration has completed its· review· of the documents you sent, · 
and detennined that your identity is confirmed. Once funds become available to pay your age group, 
ORA will send you another letter, and after that, your check. 

It is not necessary for you to contact ORA again, unless your address or other personal 
circumstances change before you receive your payment. If that happens, please let us know 
immediately by writing to the address given below. If you wish, you can use the change of address 
form enclosed with this letter. The form and any additional correspondence regarding changes 
should be sent to: 

Office of Redress Administration 
Verification Unit 
P.O. Box 66740 

Washington, D.C. 20035-6740 

To ensure that the changes are recorded accurately, you should include in any correspon-
dence: your name, date of birth, and whenever possible, the file number (FN) that appears above 
your name on the mailing label of this letter . 

... -::..'"',...-:...----- --- .- : ... .. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Bratt 
Administrator for Redress 




